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BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING MINUTES 
  July 2, 2020 

 
Attendees: Commissioner Nancy Bowden 
   Commissioner Lester Berry 
   Commissioner Fred Prendergast 
   Michelle Fanelli, Deputy Health Officer    
   Joseph DeVuono 
   Kelly Pippin 
    
Meeting called to order: 5:30 p.m. 

 
Old Business: 

 35 inspections have been completed to date between January and the end of 
June. 

 10 businesses have been closed due to COVID-19. 
 

New Business:  

 One complaint about Wendy’s employees not wearing mask – Michelle spoke 
to them and they complied.  

 Little League being allowed to play baseball – no concessions stands may be 
used at this time.  

 The Assisi House has been sending updates to Township Manager in regards 
to COVID-19, they have had few cases.  

Commissioner Bowden made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 5:48 p.m. and 
Commissioner Prendergast second the motion.   


